
Join Us for Two Elite West De Pere 
Wrestling Tournaments!

We’re thrilled to announce two incredible opportunities to compete at West De
Pere Wrestling Club’s upcoming tournaments this February!

Both hosted at 655 Grant St De Pere WI 54114!

1. Annual West De Pere Wrestling Tournament – Saturday, February 8th
Our signature tournament is back and promises the same high-level competition
and streamlined experience as last year, powered by the elite Track Wrestling
system. Efficient award ceremonies will ensure a smooth day for all, and first-place
winners will receive a custom photo to commemorate their victory.

This tournament fills up fast—often before the registration deadline—so secure
your spot early to be part of the action! Team trophies will also be awarded, adding
another layer of excitement to the competition.

2. Inaugural Girls-Only West De Pere Wrestling Tournament – Sunday, February 9th
We’re beyond excited to host our first-ever girls-only tournament, and the
response has been phenomenal! Spots are already filling up quickly, making this
event a true showcase of growing talent and passion in girls' wrestling.

Both tournaments offer an exceptional experience for wrestlers and teams alike,
bringing together athletes from all over for unforgettable moments on the mat.
Don’t miss the chance to test your skills, bond with your team, and compete for
glory!

Sign up for both tournaments is available exclusively on Track Wrestling. Secure
your spot early to guarantee your team’s place in these highly anticipated events.

Join us for one or both tournaments—be part of the elite experience that only
West De Pere Wrestling Club can deliver.

We can’t wait to welcome you to West De Pere!
Warm regards,
Alyssa Queensberry
West De Pere Wrestling Club






